
 

January 7, 2002 
 
 
 
Thomas E. Watson, Jr., Chairman  
Appraisal Subcommittee 
2000 K Street, NW Suite 310  
!ashington, !C 20006 
 
 
Dear Mr. Watson: 
 
Thank you for your letter of November 20, 2001, notifying the Minnesota 
Department of Commerce of the results of the field review of the Minnesota 
appraiser regulatory program on September 11-12, 2001. 
 
Continuing Education 
As you requested, we have reviewed and rescinded approval of appraiser 
continuing education courses which ware not consistent with the purpose and intent 
of the Appraiser Qualifications Board Criteria Enclosed are copies of our letters of 
rescission, including the name of each course rescinded. 
 
Temporary Practice 
We are currently following your recommendation to use the ASC Web site's 
Licensing History Report to obtain the information required to issue Temporary 
Practice licenses, and we are no longer holding applications to await letters of good 
standing from the applicant's resident state. Please contact us if you have any 
further comments or concerns. 

 


